SENATE WAYS AND MEANS COMMITTEE

Minutes of the Meeting
January 19, 1965

The meeting was called to order at 9:45 a.m., January 19,
1965, by Chairman Sanborn. All members were present except
Senators Saar, Smith and Van Sickle.

Discussion was held concerning the requested change in
fund allocations for the new building at the Kansas Diagnostic
Center. Because of the scheduled tour of the Center, action

was delayed.

There being no further business to come before the meeting,
it was adjourned.

Theo. A. Sanborn, Chairman



